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BY EMAIL 

December 14, 2023 

Joanne Richardson 
Director, Major Projects and Partnerships  
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
483 Bay Street, 7th Floor South Tower 
Toronto ON M5G 2P5 
regulatory@HydroOne.com 

Dear Ms. Richardson: 
Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. (Hydro One) 

Application for Leave to Construct - Waasigan Project  
OEB File Number: EB-2023-0198 

On November 24, 2023, the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) issued Procedural Order No. 
2 in the above-noted proceeding which, among other things, directed Hydro One to file 
with the OEB responses to all interrogatories and serve them on intervenors by 
December 15, 2023. 

On December 14, 2023, Hydro One requested an extension of time to December 19, 
2023 to file its interrogatory responses. 

The OEB approves the extension request. 

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 

c:  Gordon M. Nettleton, McCarthy Tétrault LLP, Partner | Associé 
Monica Caceres, Hydro One Networks Inc., Assistant General Counsel  

 Carla Molina, Hydro One Networks Inc., Senior Regulatory Coordinator 
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